
             
 

Subject:  Donation for the Great East Japan Earthquake  
 
 
Dear Mr. Daniel Delepiere 

President of All Belgium Kendo Federation 
 
Please be informed that we have duly received your heartfelt and great 
amount of Donation for the Great East Japan Earthquake. 
 
We all very much appreciate your kindest consideration for our Kendo 
friends. 
 
We hereby promise that we will make fair and proper distribution of your 
valuable donation. 
 
Thank you again for the indescribable donation. 
 
Best regards, 
 

Y. Takeyasu  
President 
AJKF 
 


